February 7, 2013

Leslie Bergland & Curt Hanson Trade Acceptance Group, Ltd. One Corporate Plaza 7400 Metro Blvd. Suite 414 Edina, MN 55439

Dear Leslie & Curt:

Congratulations on being one of our top ten small business brokers for Fiscal Year 2012! This listing is based on the dollar volume of small business authorizations (excluding bank policies), so you earned it!

We have updated our Global Access brochure, our key marketing material for small businesses, with your company name, and we are enclosing 10 copies with this letter. A PDF copy is also available on our website on the small business portal if you click on "overview brochure."

Thank you for your continued support and promotion of our programs for U.S. exporters. We look forward to an even more successful Fiscal Year 2013!

Sincerely,

Chairman Hochberg